

Senator Bonacic with the Greenwood Lake Middle School 6th to 8th grade to celebrate "Music in the Schools" month

JOHN J. BONACIC March 28, 2014

ISSUE: EDUCATION



"What a great performance by the Greenwood Lake Middle School chorus here in Albany," said the Senator. "The students did a spectacular job, and I enjoyed meeting with them and discussing their visit to Albany." The concert, held on March 25, was one of many in Albany, arranged by the NY State School Music Association, and National Association for Music Education, to celebrate the 42nd annual "Music in the Schools" month.

Here is the Senator with the MS Chorus; their piano player, Andrew Reith; and Director, Laura Kroll.